

FACULTY OF LIBERAL ARTS & PROFESSIONAL STUDIES

November 5, 2018

## Office of the Dean

S900 ROSS BLDG. 4700 KEELE ST. TORONTO ON CANADA M3J 1P3 T 416 736 5220 F 416 736 5750 www.yorku.ca/laps Professor Gamal Abdel-Shehid Social & Political Thought Ross Building, 711

Dear Gamal Abdel-Shehid,

I am writing in support of the your program's plans to create a three-credit compulsory course for your MA program. The new course responds to the changes in the degree length from a two-year MA program to a one MA year program and was discussed and confirmed at this year's LA&PS curriculum planning meeting with your program.

In short, I can confirm that the Office of the Dean, Faculty of Liberal Arts and Professional Studies has been consulted on these changes and we are happy to see you proceeding with them.

Sandra Whitworth

Sincerely

Associate Dean, Graduate Studies and Research

